
 

 
 
 
17 October 2022 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Subject: Year 8 Parent Information Evening - Wednesday 19 October 2022 

6pm - 7.30pm  
 
It has come to our attention that a letter regarding Year 8 Parent Information Evening was 
not sent out when it should have been. We apologise for the error and hope you will still be 
able to join us this Wednesday, the 19th of October.  
 
The evening is a chance for you to see what the year ahead looks like for our Year 8 
students. It includes information about the GCSE options process (which will be later in the 
year) and a meet and greet with tutors over cheese and wine.  
 
For those who may not be able to attend, the presentation slides will be shared after the 
event. 
 
The evening will begin at 5:45pm with cheese and wine reception followed with a series of 
presentations in the main hall from 6pm. There will be a meet and greet from 7pm to 7.30pm 
in the dining hall. 
 
Please enter the school via the main entrance gate, walk up to the right of the reception and 
then turn left into the quad where you will be directed into the hall.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

Best wishes 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Damian Brooks Helena Maxwell Neill Cahill 
Year 8 Leader Deputy Year 8 Leader Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 


